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10 March 1998,

Mr David Bloomfield,

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of the book. I have read the first few
chapters already, and with great interest.

I am delighted that you are going to follow it with a further volume on the Mayhew
Talks. A proper authoritative record of what happened, of the type you have
produced for the Brooke Talks, 1s a real contribution to the history of the period, and
to the academic study of practical peace-making.

{ shall be delighted to help with any further work.





